

# MacGregor House Committee

450 Memorial Dr.  
Cambridge, MA 02139  
mac-housecomm@mit.edu



## Minutes of Regular Meeting Held in F-Entry 2 April 2003

Attendance			
President:	Joe Jacobs	Secretary:	Jeanette Fershtman
Vice President:	Rose Grabowski	Treasurer:	Jolene Singh
<i>Entry Chairs</i>			
A:	Alex/Ethan Crumlin	D:	Laurie Stach
B:	Aayesha Siddiqui	E:	Merritt Tam
C:	Jolene Singh	F:	Philip Bramsen
LRMAL:	Eddie Kay	G:	Carl Mahler
		H:	Sana Ahmad
		J:	Peter Stone
		GRT:	
<i>Also in attendance:</i> Wei-an Yu, Deepti Mehta (social chair), Stephanie Lee (rec room chair), Aaradhana Praja-something (RLA), Swapna Panugandi (RAC)			

Meeting called to order at 10:06 PM

### Housekeeping

- I. New Entry Chair for F – Philip Bramsen <bramsen>
- II. Equipment lending policies review for next time [handout]
- III. More updates on webpage (updated who's who and contacts)
- IV. The I3 stuff is nearing completion.
  - a. G and H entries, where are your descriptions?!?!? (WTF, yo!)
  - b. View the video on your computer or at the end of this meeting.

### Old Business

- I. Weight Room – CHECK IT OUT! (send thanks to Laurence <lauwong>)
  - a. Cardio equipment up and running
  - b. Fans to be installed; small items backordered
- II. “Derby Days” this weekend!
  - a. Friday, April 4th through Saturday, April 5th
  - b. So far 2 complete teams (plus one extremely handsome bachelor and one gorgeous bachelorette) = \$60
    - i. Extremely Handsome Bachelor is Joe <jsquared> (P)
      1. Make sure that someone annoying bids on him
- III. CPW updates by Rose <roseg> (VP)
  - a. Hospitality lounge volunteer reminder (April 10 & 11)
  - b. Art Day! Need max of \$100 for supplies.
    - i. Admissions gave us \$500; DormCon gave \$100
    - ii. Decided that extra funds were not necessary.
- IV. Rec Room mural sketches [handout]

- a. HouseComm did not seem too enthusiastic about the whale idea. They wish to see other ideas fleshed out before consideration.
  - b. Kangaroos were tossed out as an idea.
  - c. Joe and Jolene want Simon to come in person to defend his ideas and discuss what he thinks is possible. Joe will contact him.
  - d. Joe is concerned that consensus might make this decision impossible, so after the next meeting we shall vote.
- V. Deepti raised the question of the House t-shirts that were never made last year. The issue will be revisited next meeting.

## **New Business**

- I. Leadership Retreat Proposal by Aaradhana <akp>
  - a. Beginning of next school year?
    - i. Good idea with all the GRTs coming in
  - b. Funding comes from Chancellor Clay's office
  - c. Due by next Friday.
- II. UA Dining Chair meeting outcome
  - a. Flyers to be stuffed tomorrow to just inform residents.
  - b. Who will lead our dining committee?
    - i. Ethan said he does not want to lead but will be a part of it.
    - ii. Joe said that there will be an increasing need for work to be done, and the best way might be to handle it on an ad-hoc basis.
  - c. El presidente, Joe will arrange for Deans or administrators to come meet with us.
- III. East/West Parties during REX -- more details to come.

Meeting adjourned at 10:33 PM